
 

March 13, 2020 
 
 
 
TO:    Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee  
 
FROM:   Ron Munds, General Manager 
   
       
 
SUBJECT: Update on Ferrell Ave. Pathway Project 
 
 
Dwayne Oberhoff, the biologist hired by the District to perform the snail survey, has 
been in contact with USFWS staff regarding the District’s plan to upgrade the pathway 
between 7th Street and Ferrell Avenue. According to Dwayne, the conversation has 
been positive and the USFWS staff person has been asking clarifying questions, like 
where the staging area for construction will be. Dwayne and I have updated the plan 
and resubmitted to USFWS with the additional information they requested. I will provide 
updates to the Committee as new information is available. Please feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions.  
 
rmunds@losososcsd.org 
805-5289379 
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